
December 2nd and 3rd

A Good Time for a Good Cause!
After Conor passed away in 2002 from Lymphoma at age 10, it was the wish of PJ and Jennie
O’Rorke to have an event that emphasized the gathering of the community to remember their
son, give youngsters a chance to play a sport that Conor loved, and work together for the
benefit of children. The last fifteen memorial tournaments have raised over $122,800. Your
generous donations helped rebuild our playground into a wonderful area for the children of
Steward; allowed us to make donations totaling $20,000 to Lurie Children’s Hospital
Foundation to help meet needs on the oncology floor; and sponsored blood drives resulting in
donations of over 240 pints!

The 16th Annual Conor O’Rorke Memorial Tournament will take
place December 2nd and 3rd at Steward Elementary School.
Along with a weekend of exciting youth basketball, please join
us for delicious concessions, and these other activities:

• Blood Drive – Saturday, 12/02/17 – 9:00 am to 2:00 pm.                             
To schedule an appointment, call Jim Knetsch at 630.251.5395.

• Quilt Raffle – A beautiful quilt made by local artisan, JoAnn Russell.

• Raffle Baskets – More baskets than you can count!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
Call Marcy DeLille at 

815.440.2954

Check out our Facebook page!
Conor O’Rorke Memorial Basketball Tournament

QUESTIONS
Jennifer Knetsch – 815.677.8829 
Jennie O’Rorke – 815.757.2415

A promise to anyone involved…volunteers, coaches, players, 
and spectators…that it is about being part of something special.

To make a donation, make checks payable to Conor O’Rorke Memorial Tournament, 
c/o Steward School, PO Box 76, Steward, IL  60553 or call 815.396.2413


